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• The Summer School Program was held in June.  Thirty students from kindergarten, first 
and second grade participated in the two-week program. This program provided specific 
reading and math interventions based on each student’s need.   
 

• AimsWeb Plus has been administered to all students in Pro5-4.  The testing of students 
occurs three times a year.   

o Assessments are given for math and ELA. 
o Instructional staff will meet at the end of September to analyze the data and 

establish intervention and enrichment groups (WIN). 
 

• The Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Southwest Michigan provided excellent summer 
programming.  The average daily attendance was 65 with 102 signed up. Students were 
able to practice academic skills, learn about leadership, have daily physical activity and 
go on enriching field trips.  The Boys & Girls Club worked with our Garden Club to keep 
the garden thriving over the summer. 
 

• The annual Fun Run will take place on October 24, 2025.  The funds for this year are 
dedicated towards indoor recess toys, field trips, teacher support and activity days. 
 

• First through fourth graders can participate in Mileage Club.  This PTO organized event 
allows them to run laps around the playground.  Students receive a foot charm for every 
5 laps completed.  This activity is made possible because of the many volunteers who 
assist with the activity twice a week. 
 
 

                                          
  

 

                                                                 



 
 

We are so proud of the dedication, teamwork, and hard work that led to the 
outstanding results on our third- and fourth-grade M-Step assessments. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 


